
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.  
 
 
TOPIC:    Core Switch Replacement – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of a core switch from Sentinel Technologies, Ann Arbor, 
Michigan for a cost of $45,396.00 plus a 10% contingency of $4,540.00 for a total cost 
of $49,936.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase of a new core switch will replace the eight-year old switch currently in 
use. The core switch is the main entry and exit point for the District’s network. This 
purchase is also eligible for eRate reimbursement, for which the District is applying. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


